
PARENTS... 
Do you know how your children are using Social Media? 

TOPICS: 

 New apps trending and the dangers they can pose? 

 Current Bullying trends 

 Risks associated with Social Media 

 Sexting and online predators 

 Balance life with technology 

 Set expectations and consequences 

 Monitor online activity 

 Online security considerations 

 Protect your yourself from cyber crime 

Answers to these topics and more will be provided  
at this informational parent meeting. 

THIS MEETING WILL BE PRESENTED BY THE LA VERNE POLICE  

DEPARTMENT, THE YOUTH AND FAMILY ACTION COMMITTEE, AND 

 BONITA HIGH SCHOOL 

Presenters 

 Experts from  the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department Juvenile and  Cyber Crimes Divisions 

 Isabella Guzman– Bonita High School Senior 

This is a parent only event, no students will be admitted to the meeting 

Free Child Care (ages 3-10) will be available. 

February 22, 2016 • 6:30 pm—9:00 pm • Bonita High School New Gym • 3102 D Street, La Verne 

Refreshments and pizza will be provided. Every parent in attendance will receive a raffle ticket for a chance to win prizes. 

For information contact La Verne Police Department  909-596-1913 

This material was not prepared by the Bonita Unified School District. Any programs and /or events described herein  

are not necessarily endorsed and will not be supervised by the Bonita Unified School District. 


